

CLUB PROVIDED TRANSPORTATION GUIDELINES/ BEHAVIOR AGREEMENT

Transportation provided by The Boys & Girls Clubs of the Colorado River is a privilege and can be suspended or revoked at any time for failure to adhere to these guidelines.

Transportation to and from the Club is an extension of the Club and should be treated as such in regards to safety and behavior, whether walking with staff or being transported in a Club vehicle.

Members must:

- Be at the designated pick up spot immediately following release from school, but no later than (10) minutes after they are released from school. Our Transportation Specialist will not wait, or return for tardy students since any wait will adversely affect the established time schedules for other members.
- Follow the directions of the Transportation Specialist and Staff.
- Refrain from using foul language, being excessively loud, and disruptive.
- Refrain from encouraging or participating in unsafe behavior.

Parents must:

- Communicate via a phone call to your child's club, any schedule or pick up changes immediately; especially if the member will not be transported for a day that they are normally scheduled to be transported by the Club.
- Communicate transportation concerns with the Unit Director and/or the Director Of Operations, rather than taking matters into their own hands to address their concerns.

If me or my child violate any of these transportation guidelines, I am aware that they will be subject to the appropriate disciplinary action, up to and including suspension from, or loss of privilege to Club provided transportation.

Mambar Cignatura	Devent Cignoture
Member Signature	Parent Signature